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Hi, I would like to submit my submission in objection to the proposed wind farm at 

Rye Park for the following reasons: 

 

 environmental and health impacts that have been documented from similar 

projects in NSW and SA; 

 dramatic loss of property valuation; 

 damage to local fauna and flora; 

 local separation of a traditional community; 

 lack of information to land owners within the excluded and restricted 

zones; 

 stock production reduction in health and wellbeing; 

 limitations put on fire crews and aerial support; 

 visual impact; 

 noise and vibration disturbance to our wellbeing; and 

 the inability to source local workers due to the exposure to the turbines. 

 

One question I would like to be answered is “why can’t this project and similar ones 

be planned on crown land or National Parks?” This would greatly reduce any such 

submission and resistance from land owners. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Abbie Palmer 


